
  be 2872 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  be 2872 # kopiao {kop-ee-ah'-o}; from a derivative of 2873; to
feel fatigue; by implication, to work hard: -- (bestow) labour,
toil, {be} wearied.[ql

  bestow 2872 # kopiao {kop-ee-ah'-o}; from a derivative of 2873;
 to feel fatigue; by implication, to work hard: -- ({bestow})
labour, toil, be wearied.[ql

  cease 2869 # kopazo {kop-ad'-zo}; from 2873; to tire, i.e.
(figuratively) to relax: -- {cease}.[ql

  easier 2123 # eukopoteros {yoo-kop-o'-ter-os}; comparative of
a compound of 2095 and 2873; better for toil, i.e. more facile: -
- {easier}.[ql

  labour 2872 # kopiao {kop-ee-ah'-o}; from a derivative of 2873;
 to feel fatigue; by implication, to work hard: -- (bestow)
{labour}, toil, be wearied.[ql

  labour 2873 # kopos {kop'-os}; from 2875; a cut, i.e. (by
analogy) toil (as reducing the strength), literally or
figuratively; by implication, pains: -- {labour}, + trouble,
weariness.[ql

  toil 2872 # kopiao {kop-ee-ah'-o}; from a derivative of 2873;
to feel fatigue; by implication, to work hard: -- (bestow)
labour, {toil}, be wearied.[ql

  trouble 2873 # kopos {kop'-os}; from 2875; a cut, i.e. (by
analogy) toil (as reducing the strength), literally or
figuratively; by implication, pains: -- labour, + {trouble},
weariness.[ql

  wearied 2872 # kopiao {kop-ee-ah'-o}; from a derivative of
2873; to feel fatigue; by implication, to work hard: -- (bestow)
labour, toil, be {wearied}.[ql

  weariness 2873 # kopos {kop'-os}; from 2875; a cut, i.e. (by
analogy) toil (as reducing the strength), literally or
figuratively; by implication, pains: -- labour, + trouble,
{weariness}.[ql
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